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The weather is warming up, the days are longer and Term 4 is upon us!  What a year we have had 
together so far and I look forward to that continuing this term.  I hope all families have had the 
chance to unwind, and spend some time doing what you enjoy over the holidays.  

Lately at Mass Fr Dean has spoken on the importance of  forgiveness and how this is modeled by 
Jesus in the Bible.  As we begin the f inal term of  the year, this can be a good time to ref lect on our 
actions, seek forgiveness and recommit ourselves to living a life in harmony with God?s will.  The 
parables of  the Lost Sheep and the Unforgiving Servant remind us of  the call to be merciful, both 
to ourselves and to those around us, and to embrace the transformative power of  God?s love and 
forgiveness in our lives.

As you know, Term 4 can be a fast one, where Christmas arrives before we know it.  Please make 
sure we look af ter each other as a school community through the highs and challenges ahead of  us 
over the next 12 weeks.  This term I am really looking forward to seeing our 2024 Preps transition 
to school.  I also hope our Yr6 learners have an enjoyable f inal term of  primary schooling.  This 
term we will celebrate World Teachers Day, Grandparent?s Day and a Community Event (night of  
27th Oct).  

Staf f  will focus their professional development in the areas of  R.E. (with Kevin Lawlor - CES Ltd), 
Maths (with Lauren Gould - CES Ltd) and Strategic Planning (with Brenda Keenan - CES Ltd).  Our 
Sport focus will be on our Swimming program later in the term.  And I?m sure there will be plenty 
more in store for us as we progress through the term.  Staf f  will also be busy preparing for 2024 
and I look forward to sharing information about next year as soon as it is available and 
appropriate. 

This term we welcome back Mr Mann and his music program.  The Music program will replace 
Italian on our Specialist timetable.   Af ter stepping aside f rom teaching Italian this term, Mrs Jones 
will work two mornings per week (Mondays and Wednesdays) in her Educational Support (Top Up 
Time) role.  This will allow Angie to target learners requiring additional support and see them 
twice each week. 

Tomorrow night (Tuesday 3rd Oct), Colleen Hampson (CES Ltd) will lead a Life Relations Parent 
Meeting at school f rom 6:30pm onwards.  This night is for parents and learners (in Yr5/6) and 
knowing Colleen, it will be informative and well delivered.
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We are a SunSmart school at St Mary?s, so this term (just like Term 1), it is compulsory for 
learners to wear the school hat during recess and lunch times.  I also recommend sending 
sunscreen in with your child/ ren and staf f  can work with families to build the habit of  applying 
sunscreen at appropriate times throughout the day.

Kimmy?s Cafe will now of fer lunch orders on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, and again I 
would like to thank Simon Dobie for supporting the school last term by providing lunch orders 
every Monday.

PSG?s for Term 4 will be held on Monday 16th Oct and Monday 23rd Oct.  Please see further 
booking details in this newsletter.

I hope everyone is adjusting well to the new daylight savings time and the mornings aren?t too 
challenging! 

Have a great week everybody.

Take care and God bless,

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)
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2nd Oct  

Macey Pollock

3rd Oct  

Jensen Fount ain

4t h Oct

 Anna Borkowsk i

4t h Oct  

Har ry Coom bs

7t h Oct  

Connor  Bishop
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COMMUNITY NEWS

KIMMY'S CAFE

GOOD NEWS 
KIMMY'S CAFE WILL 
BE TAKING ON THE 

LUNCH ORDERS FOR 
MONDAYS!!

Cohuna Lawn Tennis Club Inc.

Season 2023/24

The NDLTA season will commence

On 21st October 2023

Anyone interested in playing Saturday afternoon 
tennis

Please contact Shirlene Barker 5456 2053 or

Harrison Cleave 0488 971 087

Names must be in by 2ndOctober 2023

Saturday morning & twilight tennis

Start dates to be advised.

Please check Facebook page for updates.

NEW PLAYERS WELCOME

PLEASE PICK 

ST MARY'S
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CANTEEN IS BACK 
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The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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